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October 12, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

After our submittal of the August 24, 2022, final proposed filing of Public Utility 
Commission Rule 2, we received feedback from Legislative Counsel concerning two of the 
sentences in proposed Rule 2.103.  In response to that feedback, the Commission now wishes to 
amend our proposed rule by deleting the following two sentences from proposed Rule 2.103: 

Additionally, whenever the Vermont Rules of Civil Procedure are amended or 
updated through an Administrative Order of the Vermont Supreme Court or 
otherwise, or at any other time for good cause, the Commission may, in its 
discretion and without formal rulemaking, incorporate any amended or new 
provisions of the Vermont Rules of Civil Procedure into these rules, or make any 
other changes to these rules, by Commission order. Unless there is a need to act 
immediately, the Commission will issue a proposed order for comment from 
stakeholders before the Commission issues a final order incorporating any 
amended or new provisions. 

The rest of proposed Rule 2 remains unchanged. Along with this letter, I am also submitting a 
revised redline and clean version of the final proposed Rule 2 to reflect this change. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, and we look forward to discussing 
proposed Rule 2 in the upcoming October 20, 2022, meeting of LCAR. 

Sincerely, 

Kyle Landis-Marinello, Esq. 
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